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Hello,

| am the point of contact for people who do not have access to email for the Aquind
project.

I have just had a phone call with Mr Leonard and | attach his views.

Kind regards
Millie

Millie Ansell
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"Around 10 years ago. A water had to do some work under the allotments and their
equipment got under their allotments. This therefore meant that people were evicted from
their allotment and their plots destroyed.

With all the correct processes in place, things still go wrong. There are people who have
experienced this before and they do not want to again." - Mr Andrew Leonard





